
CITY COMMISSION JOINT WORKSHOP WITH 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION BOARD CANCELED 
 
 
 
Please note that the City Commission joint workshop with 
the Historic Preservation Board that was originally scheduled 
to take place on Tuesday, October 22, 2013 has been 
canceled and will be rescheduled for a future date. 


